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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

POSTPONEMENT: LAUNCHING OF THE PRIVATE SECTOR COVID19 ASSISTANCE 

AND THE WORKER ASSOCIATIONS GRANT 

 

  

We wish to advise our business community and worker associations that were invited to the 

launching of the Government’s COVID19 Assistance for the Private Sector; and the Worker 
Associations Grant to be held on the Thursday, 27th January 2022 that the event is now postponed 

until further notice. 

 

The postponement is due to the national lockdown in place; and in compliance with its restrictions. 

 

The Ministry will advise our stakeholders of a new date for this event in due course. 

 

We pray for God’s protection upon Samoa during these times and for everyone to remain calm 

and stay safe. 

 

Fa’afetai, 

 
Pulotu Lyndon Chu Ling 

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
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